



Newsletter 002 - Year 9s "Meet the Teachers"

14 February 2024

Tēnā koutou katoa, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Year 9s Meet the Teachers BBQ Thursday 20 February 5 - 7pm

You are very warmly invited to our Year 9 Meet the Teachers sausage sizzle which will be held on Thursday 20 February from 5 - 7pm on the grass at the front of the school. We will provide a sausage sizzle and water.

Whānau are welcome to bring their own picnics. This is an opportunity to meet the kaiako/teachers and other staff and ask any questions you may have.

We are looking forward to meeting you then.

Ngā mihi

Simon Craggs V Tumuaki/Principal